
From: Chambers - Kovacic DP  
Sent: Wednesday, 21 February 2018 9:02 AM 
To: 'Ben Rogers'; 'stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au'; 'Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au'; Kimberly 
Pearsall; 'ebarrett@nuw.org.au' 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/196 and 2017/197 - Casual and Part-Time Employment - Horticulture  
 
Dear Parties 
 
I refer to the email below and advise that the Deputy President is content to grant the extension 
sought. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Michelle Robinson 
Associate to Deputy President Kovacic 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Telephone:(02) 6152 2911 
Facsimile: (02) 6247 9774 
Email: chambers.kovacic.dp@fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Ben Rogers [mailto:BRogers@nff.org.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 20 February 2018 1:03 PM 
To: Chambers - Kovacic DP; AMOD 
Cc: 'stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au'; 'Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au'; Kimberly Pearsall; 
'ebarrett@nuw.org.au' 
Subject: RE: AM2014/196 and 2017/197 - Casual and Part-Time Employment - Horticulture  
 
Dear Associate 
 
We are directed to report back by COB tomorrow, 21 February 2018, with respect to the proposal 
described in paragraph [3] of His Honour’s statement of 7 February 2018.  
 
Can I request an extension to COB on Monday, 26 February 2018?  
 
I recognise that I initially proposed a two week turn around, but this is a difficult issue for the 
industry with a great number of very interested parties, so reaching a consensus view on the 
proposal is proving challenging. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ben Rogers | General Manager, Workplace Relations & Legal Affairs| National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5666 | brogers@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | @NationalFarmers 
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From: Chambers - Kovacic DP [mailto:Chambers.Kovacic.DP@fwc.gov.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 7 February 2018 2:18 PM 
To: 'stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au' <stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au>; 
'Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au' <Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au>; Kimberly Pearsall 
<KPearsall@nff.org.au>; 'ebarrett@nuw.org.au' <ebarrett@nuw.org.au>; Ben Rogers 
<BRogers@nff.org.au> 
Cc: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Hamberger SDP 
<Chambers.Hamberger.sdp@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Bull DP <Chambers.Bull.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2014/196 and 2017/197 - Casual and Part-Time Employment - Horticulture  
 
Dear Parties 
 
Please find attached statement. The Deputy President thanks you for your respective comments and 
suggestions (nearly all of which have been picked up in the form proposed).  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Michelle Robinson 
 
Associate to Deputy President Kovacic 
Fair Work Commission 
Telephone:(02) 6152 2911 
Facsimile: (02) 6247 9774 
Email: chambers.kovacic.dp@fwc.gov.au 
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